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Lcal Donation Qyportinitics

Community Missions Of
Niagara Frontier, Inc.
1570 Buffalo Ave.
Niagara Falls, NY 14303
(716) 285-3403

Niagara County
Veterans Affairs
(716) 438-4090
veterans@niagaracounty.com

Heart, Love & Soul

939 Ontario Ave. Goodwill Of Western
Niagara Falls, NY 14305 New York
(716) 282-5687 I-190 Plaza
6530 Niagara Falls Blvd.

Niagara Hospice
4675 Sunset Dr.
Lockport, NY 14094
(716) 439-4417

Niagara Falls, NY 14303
(716) 215-6007

For more information about volunteer opportunities, places to donate

items, or other ways to make someone’s holiday season brighter, you can
also call my office: 716-282-6062

For information on this or any other state issue, please contact
Assemblyman Morinello at: 800 Main Street, Suite 2C, Niagara Falls, NY
14301 - 716-282-6062 - morinelloa@nyassembly.gov

The Salvation Army
Of Niagara Falls
7018 Buffalo Ave.
Niagara Falls, NY 14304
(716) 283-7697

HART (Home Assistance
Referral Team)
505 Cayuga St.
Lewiston, NY 14092
716-754-8313

Niagara Gospel Mission
1316 Portage Rd.
Niagara Falls, NY 14302
716-205-8805
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Dear Friend,

As the holiday season approaches and we look
forward to a new year, I hope all of your days

are filled with laughter, friendship, and cheer. In
all the hustle and bustle, please remember that
this time of year can be difficult for those who
have lost loved ones or fallen on hard times. A
simple phone call or text message can go a long
way toward reminding a friend you care. I also
encourage everyone to buy local as much as you

can and buy back into the community. If you
want to give this season, but aren’t sure where,
I've included the contact information for a few
of our great local organizations on this card. I'm
thankful to have the opportunity to represent
you and I want to personally send my warmest
regards, well wishes, and joy.

Sincerely,

Assemblyman Angelo Morinello




